
This bill promotes discrimination.  Candidates should be elected based upon their 
qualifications and ability to effectively do the job.  Providing a listing of what class a 
person is a member of flies in the face of equal treatment of people REGARDLESS of 
race, religion, sexual preferences, etc., etc.  If you believe in equal treatment of all 
people, you will not support a bill such as this which encourages people to vote either 
for or against a person because of the status they record on the voter document. 
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